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Best wishes  
Mark Coburn (Study Director)   Ana Kowark (Study Coordinator)  

Key information 
x We congratulate 155 centres for receiving their certificates after solving all 

pending queries. Thank you very much for your successful participation in the 
POSE trial! 

x All remaining 22 centres from Belgium, France, Israel and Germany are currently 
under review by our data management. We ask you once again to answer the 
queries as soon as possible. 

x The sooner all queries are solved, the sooner the database can be closed to start 
statistical analysis. 

      

We thank you for your feedback 
x Already 90 centres participated in our online survey to provide feedback on the 

POSE trial, on any issues that arose for you during the study and on the potential 
research questions you might like to see addressed in future work. 

x We would be very grateful, if one person from each registered study centre could 
take about 7 minutes time to complete the survey, regardless of whether you  
recruited or not. Last chance for participation is Monday, 8th July 2019. 

Please click on the link to take the survey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FHFZCJZ 

We look forward to hearing from you! 


